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NOTICE 
 

All the recently admitted candidates for B.Tech Civil Engineering for Working Professionals 

Programme (batch 2024), are hereby informed to present themselves in person for an Induction 

Programme on 5th of February, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. The Programme will be held in the Committee 

Room, Academic Block-II, main campus, Islamic University of Science and Technology. 

 

 

 

 

   Sd/- 

Er. Mir Aijaz Ahmad 

Head of the Department 

 

  

 

No: IUST/DOCE/Notice/25/075 

Dated: 03-02-2025 

 

Copy to: 

 Dean Academic Affairs (for kind information) 

 Dean, School of Engineering and Technology (for kind Information) 
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